
Redwood City Señors Softball Club 
Minutes from September 3, 2025 

Meeting Brought to order at 6:40 p.m. 
The meeting was held in the Sunset Room, Veterans Memorial Building, Redwood City 
Board Members present: Dennis Logie, Bill Picht, Rick Bowlby, Ron Okada, Randy Gavron, 
Mike Lake and Deborah Coyne 
Not present: Pete Lewis 

Minutes approved 
Treasurer’s Report approved 

1-Holiday party committee will meet September 8, 2025 

2-One Pitch review.  Pete was not at the meeting to present. The tournament went  smoothly. 
There was discussion about the Baden balls. We were told that the Baden balls were not good 
for the age approved bats, they are good for Senior bats only. We need to look for a way to keep 
people from randomly entering the playing field. It was suggested we should move up several of 
the players from the younger group to make the older group more competitive.  Ron Okada will 
be in charge of the winning teams awards.   

3-San Jose Giants Review.  Of the 48 tickets bought, 45 were sold.  The day was a success. 
Thanks Bill for your work. 

4-Adaptive P.E. donation.  The treadmill should be coming in next week.  A plaque will be added 
for Ron Bauman. Thanks to Ron Okada for all his work. 

5-Webmaster. Rick and Brenda will be getting together soon to work on the website. 

6-Brenda Guzman has been voted in as our 9 board member effective September 4. 

7-Winter league has moved to Hawes Park on Monday nights.  There have been large crowds 
of 40 plus.  Mike  reported. 

8-Thanks to the Blues for contributing a shade pop-up for use at Griffin. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 
Next Meeting:  October 1, 2025 
Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne 


